Dear Brian and Les:

I am the Principal Investigator of  the Particle Physics Data Grid {you insert all your qualifications, e.g. MonALISA, CMS, FAST interests, UltraLight …). As such, I am writing to strongly support the Measurement and Analysis for the Global Grid and Internet End-to-End Performance (MAGGIE) proposal. I believe it is critical to bring together today’s and future measurement infrastructures into a federation with a standard mechanism for publishing network monitoring data, such as that being proposed by MAGGIE. This will be will be extremely valuable to proposed and existing high-performance network-testbeds and Grid communities. It will allow for a better understanding of how the networks and applications perform (or if they do not to assist in pin-pointing the problem causes) and for more efficient Grid scheduling algorithms to be developed. As MAGGIE evolves, we look forward to close collaboration with you to enable access to measurement data from visualization/discovery projects such as MonALISA, testbeds such as the proposed UltraLight, and Grid applications.

In fact, I believe that the ability for Grid middleware to understand more about the network, and therefore be able to adapt to changing network conditions, will be critical to attain the vision for future Grids. In my opinion, the MAGGIE approach will allow this to happen.

Several key members of the MAGGIE team have long been active in the network monitoring community. SLAC and Caltech have been collaborating on providing access to measurement data from MonALISA, and on using new bandwidth measurement tools. There has also been a strong collaboration on using testbeds to achieve high throughput performance using Common Off The Shelf (COTS) software and hardware, and Caltech is an IEPM-BW collaborator site. I am confident that the members of the MAGGIE team will be successful if this proposal is funded. 

Regards,

